
Welcome from Educational Support Services 
 
 
Dear Campbell Hall Family, 
 
We are excited to welcome you as a new or returning member of the Campbell Hall community!  We  
wanted to share a bit about who we are and what we do at Campbell Hall.  The Directors of Educational 
Support Services at Campbell Hall act as a resource for students, faculty and families along with serving as a 
liaison between school, home and outside service providers. Our goal is to help students to understand 
their learning strengths and challenges so they can thrive at Campbell Hall.  We do not serve as  
educational therapists who work directly with students, but we can meet with students to help them think 
through challenges and goal set for the future. 
 
If your child has used classroom accommodations in the past (e.g. extended time, preferential seating, use  
of a keyboard for writing) or you believe that your child might need this type of support when entering 
Campbell Hall, please contact the appropriate division director (Courtney Behrenhausen for grades K-8  
or Cassandra Cando for grades 9-12) by May 1st so that we can discuss your child’s learning profile.   
 
The school requires either a neuropsychological or educational assessment for most accommodations and we 
are happy to provide referrals and information regarding our specific testing and accommodations protocols 
if you do not have a current report (within the past 3 years.)  Please submit any report you do have directly to 
either Courtney or Cassandra. We appreciate the sensitivity around the information contained in these  
evaluations and this report will not be part of your child’s cumulative file.  More information regarding testing 
and accommodations can be found in our Accommodating Differences Handbook which is linked here or on 
the CH main website. Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Courtney Behrenhausen, Psy.D   
Director of Educational Support Services 
behrenc@campbellhall.org 
 
 

CAMPBELL HALL  
EDUCATIONAL SUPPORT SERVICES 
 

Cassandra Cando, M.S., BCET  
High School Director of Educational Support Services   
candoc@campbellhall.org

https://chti.campbellhall.org/files/Accommodating_Difference_Handbook.pdf
https://www.campbellhall.org/academics/educational-support-services

